Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
Florida School for the Deaf and the Blind
PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT FOR Heating Hot Water Primary System Replacement-ITB-15-034

The Florida School for the Deaf and the Blind (FSDB) requests qualifications for Heating Hot Water Primary System Replacement contractors. The firm(s) selected under this contract will be responsible for Removal of existing boilers and installation of new FSDB supplied boilers all in accordance with the Heating Hot Water Primary System Replacement specifications and drawings posted on the FSDB website in which the estimated cost does not exceed the Level 3 procurement threshold. Selection of the successful respondent will be based on the lowest cost. Firm(s) must be properly licensed in the State of Florida at the time of submittal.
MANDATORY PRE-BID MEETING: August 4, 2014 at 2:00 PM.

RESPONSE DUE DATE: August 20, 2015, no later than 1:45 PM.

INSTRUCTIONS FOR SUBMITTAL: Firms interested in being considered for this project should access http://www.fsdb.k12.fl.us/index.php/services/competitive-solicitations/ and then click on Heating Hot Water Primary System Replacement-ITB-15-034.
